Age-Friendly Task Force Recommendations

The Town of Los Gatos appointed an Age Friendly Task Force to analyze focus group data from the Santa Clara County Center for Age Friendly Excellence (CAFÉ) to create recommendations for projects to explore to address the gap in services to make the Town more age-friendly:

A collaborative of community partners to offer age-friendly and inclusive social events and community-wide dances.
· This stemmed from the data to address the need for more social gathering spaces and opportunities for seniors, especially those facing isolation. Many of our community organizations already hold dances but there could be improved coordination, marketing and methods for providing transportation to attend events. 

Emergency preparedness lectures and demonstrations specific to older adults. We will work with community partners to provide access and contributions of emergency supply kits.
· The data showed that many seniors were not aware of services provided by the County Fire and Los Gatos-Monte Sereno Police Departments, and that more emergency preparedness training for residents should be explored. We intend to host events specifically geared for older adults to offer education and all materials and supplies needed in case of an emergency like an earthquake.

We will produce an infographic resource describing available community services for all residents. These will be available at the Town Departments including the Library, Police Department as well as local community centers.
· We will create a convenient handout that all local community agencies will provide to residents, listing available services such as, housing resources, food pantries, and other social services. The infographic will include contact information and represented agencies will play a role in keeping it up to date.

We will explore a public/private partnership to offer a variety of on-demand transportation options for older adults.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The data indicated the need for more transportation options for seniors and a way to collaborate with other public and private agencies or ridesharing agencies, to provide that to the Town residents. This is a regional challenge and we will be working with our partners in neighboring cities and Santa Clara County to come up with a regional solution.
